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April 24, 2021

Michelle Jones

Department of Public Instruction

125 South Webster Street

PO Box 7841

Madison, WI 53707

Dear Ms. Jones:

This letter is to correct the SchoolDistrict of Baraboo’s October 1 Child Count Data.

DPI’s WISEdash snapshot is showing a count of 426 students on the October 1 Child Count for
the 2020-2021 school year. The correct WISEdash October 1 Child Count number should be
427.

The high school student's IEP wasnotlocked,so it was notoriginally counted for the snapshot.
This has been corrected, and we are now showingthe correct numberin WISEdata.

Thank you for your assistance onthis matter. If you have additional questions about this notice,
please contact me at (608) 355-3958 ext. 1530 or by email at

myates-wickus@barabooschools.net

Sincerely,

Wrclds “Wiel &—
Michele Yates-Wickus

Director of Special Education & Student Services

SchoolDistrict of Baraboo

School District of Baraboo provides equal opportunities in employment and programming.


